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18th September 2023 

  

To Parents of students from KG to Grade12 

  

  

Dear Parents, 

  

  

Please note, whenever students come to school, whether it is for a 

meeting, to visit the school store, to watch a programme wherein their 

brother or sister is performing, to Parent – Teacher meetings, they must 

wear the COMPLETE SCHOOL UNIFORM.  This includes wearing 

formal school shoes and socks too. 

  

Our students have been known for their smart deportment and we want 

them to continue to uphold this standard. 

  

We seek your support, as always.  

  

With best wishes, 

  

  

  

Principal 

 


